
Dear 2nd Grade Parents/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you that Pennoyer and the State of Illinois require 2nd grade students to
have a comprehensive dental exam dated no later than May 15th of the current school year. To
ensure compliance, we can accept dental exams that are dated within 18 months of the first day of
attendance as well. Pennoyer reserves the right to withhold report cards for families that do not provide
proof of exam before the deadline. If you feel that you will have difficulty, we have programs that can
help with exams during the school day/school year. Families that qualify may also turn in a dental exam
waiver form. As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns, via email or
phone.

Sincerely,

Alana Cardenas, BSN, RN
School Nurse
Pennoyer Health Office
Acardenas@pennoyerschool.org
708-456-9094


